## PLUMBERS AND PIPEFITTERS LOCAL UNION 322



## Southern New Jersey AFL-CIO

534 S. Route 73 • PO Box 73 • Winslow, NJ 08095 609-567-3322 • Fax 609-567-9695 Email: office@local322.org • www.ua322.org

November 3, 2017

Dear Fellow Member:

Local 322 is again planning the Annual Retiree Christmas luncheon. It will be held on **Friday**, **December 15, 2017** at 12:00 noon. The luncheon will be at the Estate at Monroe (formerly Knights of Columbus Hall) on the Black Horse Pike in Williamstown, New Jersey.

This invitation is being extended to Local 322's retirees only.

Please complete and mail the enclosed post card by  $December 8^h$  so that we can make the necessary arrangements.

Also if you would like to join the members of Local 322's "Toys for Tots" Drive, please bring 1 new unwrapped toy (any age, any gender) to the Retiree Christmas luncheon.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

Fraternally yours,

LOCAL UNION 322

Kurt Krueger, Jr. Business Manager

PLEASE MAKE NOTE: The luncheon will be on FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2017

